
                                     
ELECTRICAL COUNCIL OF FLORIDA 

PINELLAS CHAPTER 
GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 

  
VFW POST 4364 

5773- 62nd St. North 

Saint Petersburg, FL 33709  
 

                                                           

Next Meeting:  Thursday, February 27, 2020  

 

Our Program for this month will be a product presentation which will be presented by 

Mark McGreevy of DMF Lighting. Mark has represented several manufacturers during 

his 20 years in the industry, including Schneider, Eaton, Legrand and now DMF 

Lighting. This company began operation and development 31 years ago to develop and 

manufacture LED light engines ranging from 600L to 4000Lumens. They have a wide 

range of surface mount luminaires that are installed into j-boxes or housings that are 

provided. They also make a great line of cylinders ranging from 4 to 12 inches in 

diameter. He will have an on screen presentation along with product samples for us to 

look at and discuss. 

Please join us as you will find this program very interesting and informative. If you 

know of anyone who would like to join the Pinellas Chapter for this program, 

please forward this notice to them.  
 

Mary will be serving Meat Loaf with Oven roasted Potatoes and marinated Green 

Beans, Salad, rolls and Chocolate Chip Cookies for dessert. 
 

           DINNER CATERED BY: Mary Creager Catering 

 
ADJUSTMENT HOUR 5:00 - 6:00 p.m. 

DINNER 6:00 p.m. 

PRESENTATION TO FOLLOW 
 

 

GENERAL ADMISSION IS $15.00 PAYABLE AT DOOR (COVERS DINNER) 

with $10.00 reduced admission for Apprentice Program Students. 

 

Reservations Required 

RSVP to Russ Heisey at 727.573.1400 or email russ@arandyselectric.net  

no later than Monday, February 24, 2020 at 5:00 P.M. 

  

Fax:        727-572-0504 

Office:   727-573-1400 
Jerry White, President ~ Charles Spitzer, Treasurer ~ Russell Heisey, Immediate Past President ~  


